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Nollet, Fletcher and St. Martin join The Richmond Group
August 18, 2011 - Construction Design & Engineering

Jeffrey Nollet, Matthew Fletcher, and Ryan St. Martin have joined The Richmond Group (TRG), a
planning and construction management company specializing in the planning, program
management, and construction of biotechnology, pharmaceutical, medical device, clean tech and
clean room facilities.

Nollet joins TRG as a project superintendent. With a background spanning 20 years, he has held the
roles of field engineer, superintendent, mechanical superintendent and mechanical coordinator.
Currently, he is overseeing the expansion of Proteostasis Therapeutics, Inc.'s campus in Cambridge
for TRG. Prior to his new position, he supervised work for clients including Sirtris, ImmunoGen Inc.,
215 First St./Shell & Core Lab conversion and the Clinical Center at Beth Israel Deaconess Medical
Center.

Fletcher has been hired as an assistant superintendent and is currently supporting TRG on the
AstraZeneca Gaus project in Waltham. Previously, he helped oversee projects for clients such as
Caritas Christi Carney Hospital, Caritas Christi St. Anne's Hospital, Caritas Christi Good Samaritan
Medical Center, Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center and Tufts University. Fletcher holds a
Bachelor of Science degree in Small Business Management from the University of Vermont and an
associate degree in Civil Technology & Construction Management from the University of N.H.

As assistant superintendent, St. Martin will apply his background of civil engineering and
construction management to the AstraZeneca Gaus project. Before joining TRG, St. Martin was a
civil engineer for Boston's Zakim Bridge inspection and Tobin Bridge Rehabilitation projects. Other
relevant project experience includes an office build-out for Cengage Learning in Boston and various
renovation projects at Fenway Park. He is a graduate of Northeastern University and holds a
Bachelor of Science degree in Civil Engineering.

"Jeff, Matt and Ryan epitomize both the work ethic and background experience that we value at
TRG," said Steve Carbonneau, president. "Our projects consist of complex, mission-critical facilities
that enable our clients to pursue highly advanced initiatives, and we're excited to expand our field
supervision team in support of these efforts."
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